
School-Based Meeting 

9/13/2022 

4PM 

Attended: 

Jody Durick, Principal 

Demitria Lawton-Greggs, Assistant Principal 

Tynisha Bradwell, Parent Liaison 

Stacey Walker, PTSO President and Parent 

Whitley Hasty, Assistant President and Parent 

Erin Blaine-Warren, Intervention/Prevention Teacher 

Valerie Wylie, Reading Teacher 

Shannon O’Brien, 1st Grade Teacher 

 

• Reviewed School #54 Professional Learning Plan 

• Begin to think about Learning Walk-throughs driven by the teachers 

• Possible Note catcher – Wonderful Wows, Things to think about and Indicators of focus 

• In October – Look at the SCEP and discuss Note catcher for Learning Walks 

• Updates regarding SBPT Training will be forthcoming.  Training is Sept 28th 

• Elections will be held ASAP for the upcoming year 

• Initial Learning Walks will begin in October that are aligned to our SCEP and Commitments 

• Get a feel of what teachers would want to learn about for Learning Walks 
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